Treasury Chambers,
Breat Beorge Street,
S.3A.,

1%th Novemober, 1942

Dear Harrod,

iany thanks for your note
of the 7th about family allowances.
I am not sure what the present
intention is about that scheme, or
whether the idea of grafting on a
contributory scheme is to be
considered.

Yours sincerely,

R.F.Harrog Esq.,
Christ Church,
Oxford.



